Contact Information

If you are a recent attender or visitor today and would
like to know more about the church, please fill in the
contact details below and hand it to one of the
welcome team.

Thank you.

Name

Address

Contact phone

Contact email

Prayer reflection
Dear Lord,
Thank you for Pentecost.

We pray that the wind of Your Spirit will fill our
hearts,

We pray for our communities and our Nation
That your Kingdom may come
Let the fire of your Spirit rest upon us,

We ask, in Jesus Name

Amen.
a place to belong
Contact Details
Church office:
Hesketh Bank Christian Centre
Moss Lane
Hesketh Bank
Preston
Lancashire
PR4 6AA

Telephone: 01772 816727

Email: hbccentre @tiscali.co.uk
Website: www.hbcconline.co.uk

June 9th 2019

The Holy Spirit Comes

Acts 2

Please respect our safeguarding policy by not taking

photographs or video whilst on the church premises.

2,



Welcome

May we welcome you today, especially if you are a
visitor; please make yourself known to us. The
stewards and welcome team will help you with

anything you are not sure about.

This Week

Today Our speaker is Mark Hawksley
Hesketh Bank Walking Day 13:30

Mon PEEP: Oilder babies 09:30
Toddlers & pre-school 10:30
Young babies 12:45
Team Fit 16:15-17:30
Circuit Training 18:30-19:45
Mind Your Head 20:00-21:00
Transition Gathering

Tue PEEP: Older Toddlers/Pre School 09:30
Younger Toddlers/New Born 10:30
Babies 12:30
The Bible Course 19:30 - 21:15
‘Wed Craft and Chat 10:00-12:00

Thu PEEP: Toddlers 09:30
Babies 10:30

Fri Lighthouse
Hub: 19:00-20:30

‘Sun 16'" June: Youth Service: Father's Day

Other News & Diary Dates

The Bible Course:
The course continues this Tuesday, meeting in the
foyer from 19:30-21:15.

Afternoon Bible Study:
Led by Janis Whiteside, the next study will be
on Thursday 20" June, 14:00 -15:30 at church.

POCM:

We will be collecting various items over the next few
weeks to send to the Philippine Outreach Ministry.
We would be glad of any new/used children’s
SUMMER clothes, children’s shoes/sandals, bath
towels and toiletries eg: boys shower gel, soap,
toothbrushes and toothpaste. Please see Linda
Iddon for further information.

Charity Giving 2019:

Each year we donate 8% of our giving to charities.
This year we will support Compassion and the work
of Eden in Netherton. These charities will receive
4% each. Look out for information about them on
the notice boards at the back of church.

Naturally Supernatural - 27'" Jul - 1%t Aug:

A number of people are already booked for this year’s
event. If you are interested in going please see Linda
Hawksley. See the website for more information -
https://naturallysupernatural.co.uk

Gift Aid Envelopes:

If you are a taxpayer who prefers to give to the church
by cash donations, please feel free to use the
envelopes provided. Simply fill in the details on the
envelope and we can claim the gift aid back on your

donation. If your cash donation is £20 just place your
donation in the offeriha basket.

Church Email Contacts:

If you are not on the church email list and would like to
be, please let us know by sending a message to
hbccentre @tiscali.co.uk

Prayer Chain:
We have a prayer chain for urgent requests, please
call us in confidence on 07483130546.



